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insatiable hunger to know their Lord. These are people
whose relentless, passionate pursuit of Christ often
made them appear foolish in the eyes of others. Yet,
having tasted His goodness and glimpsed the invisible,
they could be satisfied with nothing less. Add your name
to the list...become a God chaser. Who know? You might
be one whom He catches.
Cole's Funny Picture Book 1951
Chasing God, Serving Man Tommy Tenney 2001-01 This guide
is distinctively designed to help the reader develop the
principles set forth in the book. Explore further,
practical ways of balancing worship to the Lord with
service to fellow man.
A Reluctant Queen Joan Wolf 2011-06-20 You've read it as
a biblical tale of courage. Experience it anew as a
heart-stirring love story. She was a simple girl faced
with an impossible choice. He was a magnificent king
with a lonely heart. Their love was the divine surprise
that changed the course of history. The beloved story of
Esther springs to fresh life in this inspired novel that
vibrates with mystery, intrigue, and romance. "Joan Wolf
never fails to deliver the best!" —Nora Roberts
The God Catchers Thomas Nelson 2002-10-06 Why do some
believers experience genuine, life-changing, personal
revival while others don't? In The God Catchers, the
sequel to the phenomenal The God Chasers, Tommy explains
the difference: "God in a sense plays hide and seek. But
like a loving parent, He always makes sure He can be
found by those who take the time to look." Simply put,
those who earnestly seek God rather than wait for
something to happen find Him. Full of biblical and
contemporary accounts of believers who chased God and
caught Him, The God Catchers will motivate readers to
discover the joy of finding God and having a loving
relationship with Him.
The Birth of Venus Sarah Dunant 2004-11-30 Alessandra
Cecchi is not quite fifteen when her father, a
prosperous cloth merchant, brings a young painter back
from northern Europe to decorate the chapel walls in the
family’s Florentine palazzo. A child of the Renaissance,
with a precocious mind and a talent for drawing,
Alessandra is intoxicated by the painter’s abilities.
But their burgeoning relationship is interrupted when
Alessandra’s parents arrange her marriage to a wealthy,
much older man. Meanwhile, Florence is changing,
increasingly subject to the growing suppression imposed
by the fundamentalist monk Savonarola, who is seizing
religious and political control. Alessandra and her
native city are caught between the Medici state, with
its love of luxury, learning, and dazzling art, and the
hellfire preaching and increasing violence of
Savonarola’s reactionary followers. Played out against
this turbulent backdrop, Alessandra’s married life is a
misery, except for the surprising freedom it allows her
to pursue her powerful attraction to the young painter
and his art. The Birth of Venus is a tour de force, the
first historical novel from one of Britain’s most
innovative writers of literary suspense. It brings alive
the history of Florence at its most dramatic period,
telling a compulsively absorbing story of love, art,
religion, and power through the passionate voice of
Alessandra, a heroine with the same vibrancy of spirit

The Road Home Tommy Tenney 2008-10-01 For Las Vegas
widow Naomi, memories of a Pennsylvania Dutch childhood
are an ache from the distant past, a painful memory of
abandoned roots and lost connections. She has long since
reconciled herself to the shattered dreams that had
enticed her from her heritage and now simply lives in a
tiny apartment, thick with loneliness and regret. Her
sole consolation is her daughter-in-law Ruth. But when
hard living claims both of her boys, the two women turn
Naomi's creaky Impala eastward in a desperate, lastchance bid for hope and meaning. Thus begins a crosscountry odyssey that brings her home to her old farm in
Lancaster County--and to the values and rhythms of a
life once spurned. Although the East is foreign
territory, Ruth also finds a home here among the slow
and authentic cadences of Pennsylvania farm country. And
she finds love...
Esther Bradley Booth 2009 When King Xerxes choses the
beautiful teenager, Hadassah, to be the new queen of
Persia, she uses the name Esther to hide her Jewish
identity but eventually reveals her heritage in order to
save the Jewish people from annihilation.
Hadassah Tommy Tenney 2005-01 Teen-aged Hadassah, a
reluctant candidate for Queen of Persia, feels sorrow at
leaving her family but she is eager to have a chance to
protect her people from persecution.
The Priest Francine Rivers 2004-05-01 Book 1 in the 5book biblical historical fiction series by the New York
Times bestselling author of Redeeming Love and A Voice
in the Wind. His courage covered his brother’s fear. His
sacrifices atoned for the people’s sin. His voice
carried the words of God. Moses parted the Red Sea. But
in his shadow stood Aaron, a man who symbolizes forever
our great High Priest. Be challenged by this faithful
man whose story we must never forget. The Priest is the
story of Aaron and book one in the popular Sons of
Encouragement series about five men who quietly changed
eternity. “Rivers convincingly envisions the emotions
and intrigue that surely permeated the biblical events.”
—Publishers Weekly “Rivers delivers. Those two words say
it all. Rich characterization and gripping plot are
contained between the hard covers of this neatly crafted
novella.” —RT Book Reviews This novella includes an indepth Bible study perfect for personal reflection or
group discussion.
The God Chasers Tommy Tenney 1999-02-28 A God chaser is
a person whose passion for God's presence presses him to
chase the impossible in hopes that the uncatchable might
catch him. A child chases a loving parent until,
suddenly, the strong arms of the father enfold the
chaser. The pursuer becomes the captive; the pursued the
captor. Paul put it this way: "I chase after that I may
catch that which apprehended me" (Phil. 3:12). Job was a
God chaser. He said, "Oh that I knew where I might find
Him!" David was one; he said, "My soul followeth hard
after Thee." Paul was one too: "That I may know Him..."
The passionate paths of God chasers can be traced across
the pages of history from Moses the stutterer, David the
singer, and Paul the itinerant preacher, to
contemporaries like A.W. Tozer, Leonard Ravenhill, and
countless others who share one common bond: an
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as her beloved city.
King of the Wind Marguerite Henry 2001-06 Sham and the
stable boy Agba travel from Morocco to France to England
where, at last, Sham's majesty is recognized and he
becomes the "Godolphin Arabian," ancestor of the most
superior Thoroughbred horses.
God Chasers Tommy Tenney 2005 Does your heart yearn to
have an intimate relationship with your Lord? Perhaps
you long to draw closer to your heavenly Father, but you
don't know how or where to start. The God Chasers
Expanded Edition will help you begin a journey that will
change your life.
Experiencing His Presence Thomas Nelson 2001-10-28
Drawing from the themes in The God Catchers, this
devotional is an ideal companion for those seeking
practical ways to move from the pursuit of God to an
encounter with Him. Written in the warm, conversational
style that is his signature, Tenney provides insightful
and challenging guidance to those who wish to dwell in
God's presence. Each devotion is designed to help
readers turn their focus away from themselves and toward
God. God's promise of communion and power becomes real
as readers mature in their daily pursuit of a more
meaningful and intimate relationship with God.
Brave Girls Bible Stories Jennifer Gerelds 2014-09-30 An
exciting new brand and storybook to help girls grow into
brave, confident daughters of the King. Young girls will
grow in their knowledge of the Bible and in their faith
by getting to know our Brave Girls—Hope, Gracie, Glory,
Faith, and Honor—five modern-day friends who relate to
today’s readers! The girls are each very different, but
they all love Jesus and love each other. They share
their strengths and struggles and how they discover
bravery in women in the Bible. In this full-color,
illustrated Bible storybook, the Brave Girls help
readers learn important lessons from more than thirty
women in the Bible, including Eve, Sarah, Rahab, Esther,
Mary, and Lydia. Through their lives, readers will learn
such valuable truths as: God loves me even when I mess
up. God has a plan for me. My faith is important to me.
I can share my faith. Your brave girl will love this
exciting new brand that meets the marketplace’s need for
stories about real girls who are living out their faith.
Written by Jennifer Gerelds and illustrated by renowned
artists Olga and Aleksey Ivanov, Brave Girls Bible
Stories will soon be joined by two 30-day
devotionals—Faithful Friends and Better than Perfect—as
well as the Brave Girls Study Bible. Trim Size: 7 x 9
The Hadassah Covenant Tommy Tenney 2006-11-01 The
modern-day Hadassah, introduced to readers in the
previous novel, is the wife of Israel's Prime Minister,
with all its reflected power but also its isolation. The
inner pain she feels as her beloved land and people are
terrorized by political strife and bombings is made even
more personal as her own father comes under attack. And
then she learns of information that could have tragic
repercussions on Jews living in Iraq, where Queen Esther
had laid her own life on the line to save her people.
The successor to Xerxes has no love for the Jews, and
when he discovers the Star of David medallion on Leah
(the young queen's candidate Esther wrote to in
Hadassah), he is outraged. Leah is delegated to the
"rejected" category, virtually a prisoner for life in
the king's palace, with no hope and no future.Will Queen
Esther and Mordecai be able to rescue Leah from the "ash
heap" of Persian royal tradition? And even if they can,
will Leah ever be able to truly love someone after all
she has been through?
Hadassah, Queen Esther of Persia Diana Wallis Taylor
2019-07-02 One of the great heroines of the Old
Testament, Hadassah was a beautiful, graceful young
woman who put her faith in God and her guardian, her
cousin Mordecai. She dreams of marrying Shamir, a tall,
handsome, studious young man who is the rabbi's son. Her
heart beats faster when she hears the sound of his deep
hadassah-one-night-with-the-king-tommy-tenney

voice as he reads the Torah. And she hopes that he will
visit Mordecai soon to present a betrothal request.
Then, an upheaval in King Xerxes's palace changes
everything. Queen Vashti has been banished and an edict
goes out for all qualified young virgins throughout the
empire to be taken to the palace as he searches for a
new queen. Fear strikes in the hearts of many, including
Mordecai, as he realizes Hadassah will be taken. To hide
her identity as a Jew, he tells her to go by the name of
Esther. Since he works as a record-keeper at the king's
gates, he can keep tabs on how she is doing. Hadassah:
Queen Esther of Persia imagines what life was like for
the woman who saved her people--and perhaps found love
in the process.
Live at the Fillmore East 2000-10-10 From 1968 to 1971
Bill Graham's Fillmore East in New York City was the
East coast Mecca for the music that shaped a generation.
Not only that: thanks to a visionary technical staff and
unsurpassed psychedelic light shows, the Fillmore East
stage was the place where rock music became rock
theater. Now available in paperback, the highly
acclaimed Live at the Fillmore East tells the story of
its heyday with more than 200 black and white behindthe-scenes photographs and exclusive interviews.
Included here are photos of the Who's premiere of Tommy
in 1969; John and Yoko's surprise encore to a Frank
Zappa concert; the jam between the Allman Brothers, the
Grateful Dead, and Mick Fleetwood in 1970; Janis
Joplin's first performance after singing with CBS
records; Jimi Hendrix's New Year's Eve concerts; Van
Morrison during the first-ever television taping of a
rock concert in 1970; and many other defining moments of
rock history "Amalie R. Rothschild's pictures bring back
the entire Fillmore East experience in vivid detail.
Rock and Roll was a baby back then and Bill Graham was
it's midwife - he birthed the modern version of a rock
and roll concert." -- Mickey Hart
God's Favorite House Tommy Tenney 2003 If God were ever
to get "homesick" for any of the houses of worship on
earth, where would that be? What events at that location
would provoke the eternal mind of God to label that
house as His favorite-to forever memorialize it in His
own memory? Man seeks God encounters at what he calls
"God's house," but God seeks man encounters at what He
calls "man's house." Remember the names? "Moses'
Tabernacle," "David's Tabernacle," "Solomon's Temple"?
God has searched the earth for intimate worship since
the Garden of Eden. What would happen if the ancient
patterns and old blueprints were rediscovered? What if
the anointed practices were refreshed and restored? If
we could "rebuild" that house, would He "revisit"? With
the landscape littered with multi-million dollar
steeples piercing God's atmosphere and stained windows
coloring His sunshine, it would seem that the choice of
His favorite house would be elaborate. Prepare to be
surprised as you discover God's Favorite House. This
expanded version of God's Favorite House, by best
selling author Tommy Tenney, includes the never before
released Study Guide.
Hadassah Tommy Tenney 2004 Vibrantly brings to life the
extraordinary story of Hadassah, a beautiful peasant
girl who, after chosen to become Esther, queen of
Persia, gains favor with the king and saves her people,
in an exciting historical novel set in pre-Islamic
Persia. Reissue.
The Daily Chase Tommy Tenney 2002-02-01
Hadassah Tommy Tenney 2005-01-01 Bestselling author
Tommy Tenney expands the extraordinary story of Esther
like no novelist has done before. Both a thriller and a
Jewish woman's memoir, Hadassah takes readers to ancient
Persia (now known as Iraq), into the inner sanctum of
the palace and back out into the war zones of battle and
political intrigue. This gripping drama of a simple
peasant girl chosen over many more qualified candidates
to become Esther, Queen of Persia, captures the
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imagination and fires the emotions of men and women
alike.
Dove and Sword Nancy Garden 2017-09-05 A young girl
follows Joan of Arc into battle in this gripping
historical novel. Having grown up in the quiet French
village of Domremy, eleven-year-old Gabrielle can’t
resist the promise of experiencing something new. So
when her friend Jeannette d’Arc claims to have been
chosen by God to restore the French king to the throne
and end the war that has raged too long, Gabrielle joins
her on her crusade. Disguised as a boy, young Gabrielle
uses her skills as a healer to help those fighting for
the cause. At first, she expects to find glorious
adventure, but experiencing the horrors of war, she must
come to terms with the true cost of courage in the face
of the unthinkable. This “gripping, gritty tale” is a
unique perspective on the heroine of the Hundred Years’
War who was later canonized as a Roman Catholic saint
(Kirkus Reviews).
Terror in the Night Jack Nelson 1996 In 1966 the Ku Klux
Klan launched a second front in the South, this one
against Mississippi's small enclaves of Jews. Well
assimilated within the white population, Jews had been
diffident about voicing support of black civil rights.
When violence erupted and Jewish voices began crying out
for action, the Klan scapegoated Jews in a campaign of
terror. Jack Nelson, himself a Mississippian and in the
1960s Atlanta bureau chief for the Los Angeles Times,
had lost no time in coming home to write page-one
reports on the civil rights struggle. In Terror in the
Night he re-creates the chilling experiences of
investigating the Klan's campaign against the Jews. He
reports on the bombing of a Jackson synagogue, the
dynamiting of a rabbi's house, and the Klan's marking
select Mississippi Jews for execution. He reports how
law enforcement's clandestine investigations, bankrolled
by Mississippi Jews, helped bag the terrorists in a
nearly disastrous shootout.
Chosen Ginger Garrett 2005-01 Wrenched from a simple
life for her beauty, Esther finds herself at the mercy
of the King Xerxes. Quick of mind and strong in spirit,
she refuses to suffer the fate of her harem sisters and
boldly challenges Xerxes to give of his heart before
taking his pleasure--and thus seals her place beside him
as his queen.
One Night with the King Tommy Tenney 2005-02 Breathing
life into the incredible story of Esther, this
painstakingly researched book shows how she became queen
of Persia. Now in a new movie edition!
Ramses the Damned: The Passion of Cleopatra Anne Rice
2017-11-21 From the iconic and bestselling author of The
Mummy and The Vampire Chronicles, a mesmerizing,
glamorous new tale of ancient feuds and modern passions.
Ramses the Great, former pharaoh of Egypt, is reawakened
by the elixir of life in Edwardian England. Now immortal
with his bride-to-be, he is swept up in a fierce and
deadly battle of wills and psyches against the oncegreat Queen Cleopatra. Ramses has reawakened Cleopatra
with the same perilous elixir whose unworldly force
brings the dead back to life. But as these ancient
rulers defy one another in their quest to understand the
powers of the strange elixir, they are haunted by a
mysterious presence even older and more powerful than
they, a figure drawn forth from the mists of history who
possesses spectacular magical potions and tonics eight
millennia old. This is a figure who ruled over an
ancient kingdom stretching from the once-fertile earth
of the Sahara to the far corners of the world, a queen
with a supreme knowledge of the deepest origins of the
elixir of life. She may be the only one who can make
known to Ramses and Cleopatra the key to their
immortality—and the secrets of the miraculous,
unknowable, endless expanse of the universe.
The Victim Saul Bellow 2012-01-05 Leventhal is a natural
victim; a man uncertain of himself, never free from the
hadassah-one-night-with-the-king-tommy-tenney

nagging suspicion that the other guy may be right. So
when he meets a down-at-heel stranger in the park one
day and finds himself being accused of ruining the man's
life, he half believes it. He can't shake the man loose,
can't stop himself becoming trapped in a mire of self
doubt, can't help becoming ... a victim.
The Ultimate Comeback Tommy Tenney 2008-12-21 Using
biblical examples of how focusing on the wrong direction
leads only to heartbreak, Tommy Tenney reveals that
obedience alone brings true restoration of the soul, and
then he explains how to make right choices.
Ulterior Motives (Covert Missions Book #3) Mark Andrew
Olsen 2009-03-01 When an al-Qaida email is intercepted,
promising a New Year's Day attack on America, it leads
to the capture of the group's leader. But even under
fierce interrogation, the terrorist clings to his
jihadist beliefs and resists divulging anything of the
threat. Desperate, the Army resorts to a contingency
paper that proposes to break a subject's resistance by
inducing a religious conversion. One hitch: the topsecret attempt must be masked as an offer of clemency,
and must rely on a completely innocent mentor, a socalled witness who is unaware of the project's true
aims. They find that witness in Greg Cahill, a disgraced
FBI agent who has since turned to Christ and serves in a
prison ministry. Lured by an offer of restoration, as
well as the lifting of a restraining order that's
keeping him from seeing his son, Greg begins an unlikely
friendship with a man the entire country despises.
Despite himself, he begins to share his faith--yet with
a combustible result unforeseen by either himself or his
government handlers.
The Gilded Chamber Rebecca Kohn 2013-12-05 One girl, one
nation, one chance . . . Esther's story is one of the
most dramatic in the Bible: a renowned beauty, she used
her feminine wiles to capture the heart of a king and so
win the deliverance of her people from the threat of
death. The Gilded Chamber creatively re-works the famous
story to show us how this young girl came to be in the
harem of King Xerxes and how her path to womanhood
enabled her to save a nation and find peace. This is a
tale of strength, seduction and survival, of the
solidarity of women, and its descriptions of the Persian
palace and the secrets contained within those walls will
hold you spellbound to the final page.
The Tale of Sinuhe and Other Ancient Egyptian Poems,
1940-1640 BC 1998 "This anthology contains all the
substantial surviving works from the golden age of
Ancient Egyptian fictional literature (c.1940-1640
B.C.). Composed by an anonymous author in the form of a
funerary autobiography, the Tale tells how the courtier
Sinuhe flees Egypt at the death of his king. His
adventures bring wealth and happiness, but his failure
to find meaningful life abroad is only redeemed by the
new king's sympathy, and he finally returns to the
security of his homeland. Other works from the Middle
Kingdom include a poetic dialogue between a man and his
soul on the problem of suffering and death, a teaching
about the nature of wisdom which is bitterly spoken by
the ghost of the assassinated King Amenemhat I, and a
series of light-hearted tales of wonder from the court
of the builder of the Great Pyramid."--Jacket.
Prayers of a God Chaser Tommy Tenney 2004-02-01 God
Chasers pray prayers of desperation, of repentance, of
intercession, of total surrender, of adoration, of
emptying, of commitment. They are hungry for God's
presence in their lives. They are convinced that prayer
is an act of worship. Book jacket.
How to Pray with Passion and Power Tommy Tenney 2010-10
Tommy Tenney has a unique gift for leading people into
the presence of God. In How to Pray with Passion and
Power, Tenney dives deep into the riches of intimate and
rewarding conversation and interaction with the
Almighty. This gathering of biblical, historical, and
contemporary prayers inspires and leads the reader into
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defies Angel’s every bitter expectation, until despite
her resistance, her frozen heart begins to thaw. But
with her unexpected softening comes overwhelming
feelings of unworthiness and fear. And so Angel runs.
Back to the darkness, away from her husband’s pursuing
love, terrified of the truth she no longer can deny: her
final healing must come from the One who loves her even
more than Michael does . . . the One who will never let
her go. A powerful retelling of the story of Gomer and
Hosea, Redeeming Love is a life-changing story of God’s
unconditional, redemptive, all-consuming love. Includes
a six-part reading group guide!
The Things We Do for Love Margot Early 2009-02-01 The
man Mary Anne Drew wants is marrying someone else! So to
win him back, she buys a love potion. Mary Anne's not
convinced spells and potions work, but still, she has to
do something. Too bad the wrong man—aka Graham
Corbett—drinks it. Then strange things begin to happen….
Graham has never shown any interest in Mary Anne. In
fact, their arguments are legendary. But now Graham is
acting anything but hostile! Could the potion really
work? Or was Mary Anne looking for love in the wrong
place all along?
Daughter of Venice Donna Jo Napoli 2002-05-14 In 1592,
Donata is a noble girl living in a palazzo on the Grand
Canal. Girls of her class receive no education and
rarely leave the palazzo. In a noble family, only one
daughter and one son will be allowed to marry; Donata,
like all younger daughters, will be sent to a convent.
Donata longs to be tutored like her brothers and to see
the Venice she has glimpsed only on the map. What is the
world beyond her balcony, beyond what she sees when she
glides, veiled, in a gondola down the canal? She dresses
as a boy and escapes the palazzo on the Grand Canal to
see the world before she is shut away, and to try to
find a way to escape her fate. Donata risks everything;
she changes her life, and her family’s life, forever
when she walks through the door and encounters a Venice
she never knew existed.
God's Eye View Thomas Nelson 2008-07-13 In God's Eye
View, Tommy Tenney explores how worship lifts us up to
see the trouble we face from God's perspective instead
of being trapped in an earthly, time-bound viewpoint.
The higher we go, the smaller our problems seem. Tenney
also teaches the Principle of Magnification: The closer
you get to something, the bigger it appears. In other
words, worship not only "shrinks" our problems; it also
magnifies God in our lives and to others. Worship
doesn't really change our problems; it just minimizes
their influence over us as we focus on God. He doesn't
promise to remove all of our circumstances, but God does
assure us that in His presence and from His perspective-we can see things as they really are and not how they
appear to be. In the book of Revelation John was
instructed to "behold the Lion," but from an earthly
perspective John saw only the Lamb. The heavenly
perspective reveals that the Lamb is the Lion, the babe
of Bethlehem is the "ancient of days," and the dragon is
really a weakened lizard. God's eye view is higher than
man's. Higher than a bird's eye view, higher than a
man's eye view is God's eye view.
Star of Persia Jill Eileen Smith 2020 "Esther is poised
to save her people from annihilation. Relying on a
fragile trust in a silent God, can she pit her wisdom
against a vicious enemy and win?" --

life-changing and purposeful communication with God.
Finding Favor With the King Tommy Tenney 2004-12-01
Tenney takes readers to Esther's pre-Islamic Persia to
uncover the secrets that helped her win the heart and
gain the ear of the king and save her people from
destruction. A Jewish girl of no royal heritage was
chosen to become the Queen of Persia. Was it her beauty
alone, or did she know an important and mysterious
truth? Tenney challenges his readers to move beyond
formal petitions or even "storming the gates of heaven"
to that intimate embrace of worship where the bride's
petitions move the King's heart and where kingdoms,
people, and situations begin to shift like pawns on a
divine chessboard.
A Lineage of Grace Francine Rivers 2012-11-21 The
complete biblical historical fiction compilation by the
New York Times bestselling author of Redeeming Love and
A Voice in the Wind. The Bible is filled with inspiring
stories of unlikely candidates God chose to change
eternity. This bestselling compilation in one volume
contains five novellas about such people—women in the
family tree of Jesus Christ. Tamar. Rahab. Ruth.
Bathsheba. Mary. Each was faced with extraordinary—even
scandalous—challenges. But they had courage. They lived
daring lives. Sometimes they made mistakes—big mistakes.
And yet God, in His infinite mercy, used them to bring
forth the Christ, the Savior of the world. Their stories
still hold great meaning and inspiration for us today.
Tamar risked her life and her reputation to be the woman
she was called to be. See how God uses our circumstances
and our steps toward Him, however faltering, to fulfill
His plan. Rahab was exploited by men who saw only her
beauty, yet she held fast to her faith in God and was
rewarded. Discover how God seeks and finds those whose
hearts are tender toward Him, no matter how far away
they are. Ruth’s loyalty, especially toward her motherin-law Naomi, helped her to persevere in the face of
tragedy, and God gave her a second chance at love. Be
encouraged that God will provide even when all hope
seems lost. Bathsheba’s scandalous affair with David did
not end in one night. Learn that God is willing to
restore those lost in the depths of despair who call out
to Him. Mary is one of the most revered women in
history. But first, she was an ordinary woman striving
to please God in the same way that women still do today.
When God spoke, Mary responded in obedience which
changed the world forever. Each novella includes an indepth Bible study perfect for personal reflection or
group discussion.
Redeeming Love Francine Rivers 2009-08-04 NATIONAL
BESTSELLER • NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE starring Abigail
Cowen, Tom Lewis, Nina Dobrev, with Logan Marshall Green
and Eric Dane, special appearance by Famke Janssen.
Distributed by Universal Pictures with a screenplay by
Francine Rivers and D.J. Caruso. California’s gold
country, 1850. A time when men sold their souls for a
bag of gold and women sold their bodies for a place to
sleep. Angel expects nothing from men but betrayal. Sold
into prostitution as a child, she survives by keeping
her hatred alive. And what she hates most are the men
who use her, leaving her empty and dead inside. Then she
meets Michael Hosea, a man who seeks his Father’s heart
in everything. Michael obeys God’s call to marry Angel
and to love her unconditionally. Slowly, day by day, he
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